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SPECIAL MEETTNG OF MAY 6, 1958

A special meeting of the Milwaukie Plamning Commission was held on
the sixth day of May, 1958, for the purpose of viewing a proposed plat of
the Carson lrmact.

The méeting was called to order by Chairman Sedgwick.

Present: Chairman Sedgwick; Cqmmissioners Shrock, Stewart, Nickles:
and Burdick. Absent: Commissiocners Shéldahl, Mallan, Perkins and Scott.

Mr. Rose, of Tarbell Realty Co. laid before the Commission, a tentative
plat of the Carson Tract and a vortion of Martin Heights.

All things were in order in the plat, which showed an extension of
Franklin Street, Keil Hts. and a short unnamed street.
| It was moved by Nickles and seconded by Stewart that the Cormission app-
rove the tentative plat and that the Commission Chalrman be authorized to sign
the Plat when the same was ready, also that the Plattoré be directed to check
with the Post Office and have their approval of the name for the unnamed street
in the plat.

There being no further business to come before the Cormmission at this

time, on motion being duly made and carried the meeting adjourned.
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